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28 March 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Due to a rising number of Covid+ cases in school we are no longer able to hold our Lenten Liturgy at the Good Shepherd 
Church on Friday 1 April 2022 as previously advised.  We have an increasing number of staff who are absent, and this 
means that we will have insufficient staff to supervise the students walking to the church. 
 
We will amend our plans so that the Liturgy will take place in school in tutor groups.  As the buses have been arranged 
to collect students at 1.45 we will still dismiss students from school at this time. The 441 and 910 bus services will pick 
up children from their usual stop.  
 
I wish you all a Happy and Holy Easter. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Miss J Love 
Headteacher 
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